Public Administration Committee

From:	A Inaus 🗸
Sent:	Wednesday, 26 March 2014 12:10 PM
To:	Public Administration Committee
Subject:	I support Recreational Hunting in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I strongly support the introduction of recreational hunting as an additional tool for the protection of native flora and fauna in WA.

Ground Shooting is one of the safest and species specific pest control tools available, and when it is undertaken by volunteers is extremely cost effective.

We need to ensure that every pest animal is exposed to as many control measures as possible in order to maximize our impact on their populations.

The introduction of recreational hunting is an excellent adjunct to the control tools already being employed across the state.

Not only will the state benefit from the additional pest animals culled form the population, I believe you will see tourist revenue from hunters flow to the state.

I am already thinking about when I might be able to make a trip to hunt in WA if such a scheme was implemented.

Victoria and NSW benefit from such schemes and I am sure that WA will to.

Sincerely,

A Inaus